
To: President’s Cabinet 

From: Denise M. Trauth 

Subject: President’s Cabinet Meeting 

 September 24, 2018 

 

Title IX (#704) 

 

Guest Ms. Ameerah McBride provided an update on proposed new rules for handling allegations 

of sexual misconduct on campuses that may be released by the Department of Education and 

discussed a recent federal court ruling. Ms. McBride will update Cabinet members if and when 

the proposed new rules are officially published. 

 

LBJ Student Center Renovation Issues (#752) 

 

Dr. Smith discussed a request to identify other locations for amplified sound, on a temporary 

basis, while the LBJ Student Center Amphitheater is under construction. Dr. Smith will discuss 

with Provost Bourgeois and talk with the Council of Academic Deans to ensure that proposed 

locations for amplified sound will not affect classes.  

 

RTA:  11/12/18  Continue discussion on identifying other suitable locations for amplified 

sounds. 

 

President’s Update (#556) 

 

Campus Security (#142) 

 

Mr. Algoe led a discussion about releasing names of those who have been given criminal 

trespass warnings at Texas State. Mr. Algoe will survey all 38 public institutions of higher 

education in Texas and report back to Cabinet members.  

 

RTA:  11/26/2018  Continue discussion on criminal trespass warnings.  

 

Significant Issues (#01) 

 

Mr. Pierce discussed events being held at The Wittliff Collections during the fall 2018 semester, 

including a Literary Frontiers event that was held on September 23, 2018.  

 

Mr. Algoe announced that Kawa Sushi will open in Jones Dining Center on September 27, 2018. 

 

Mr. Pierce announced that the new voicemail system will go live on September 26, 2018, at 5:00 

p.m. 
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Mr. Pierce announced that the Albert B. Alkek Library will host an Alkek Technology Day on 

September 27, 2018. As part of the Common Experience Innovation Week, activities will include 

faculty-led workshops, a YouStar Studio open house, 3D printing demonstrations, and an 

innovation competition. 

 

Dr. Smith announced the next dialogue with student leaders will be October 16, 2018. 

 

Spring Lake Dam (#484) 

 

Mr. Algoe announced that he is giving a community update on the Spring Lake Dam 

Stabilization project on September 24, 2018. 

 

Construction Projects (#45) 

 

Mr. Algoe discussed new changes to the Round Rock Campus, including a new location for the 

University Police Department, a designated space for campus recreation, and the assessment of a 

campus recreation student fee beginning in fall 2019.  

 

RTA:  10/15/2018  Discuss the Round Rock Campus construction projects. 

 

Football (#601) 

 

Dr. Breier announced that the alumni tailgating event held on September 22, 2018, in San 

Antonio before the Texas State University versus University of Texas at San Antonio football 

game was well-attended.  

 

DMT:ta 
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